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A national labelling scheme for animal-derived food products would enable 
consumers, through their buying power, to make factory farmers change their 
practices.  I urge the government to develop a compulsory national labelling scheme 
of the method of production of all meat, eggs and dairy products.
When I buy something labelled free range, I want to know it is really free range.
Thank you.


